
 

May 23, 2025 
 

Greetings, 

Thank you for your submission to the North Valley Thrive Catalyst Grant. Due to the number of 
entries, we have adjusted our review timeline to ensure a thorough and fair evaluation process. 

Please note the updated deadlines: 

• Award Announcements: June 25, 2025 
• Contract Approvals: July 8, 2025 

We value your participation and appreciate your patience as we work diligently to complete this 
process. If you have any questions or require further assistance, please feel free to contact us at 
yolanda@northvalleythirve.org. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 
 

North Valley Thrive Team 

 


